
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FY24 Student Fees Advisory Committee (SFAC) One-Time Request (e) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Women and Gender Resource Center (WGRC) would like to request $10,000 in one-time 
augmentation funding for expanded programming during Sexual Assault Month (SAAM) in April 
2023. 
 
SAAM has long been a signature program for the WGRC. For 2023, the WGRC would like to 
request additional funding to expand SAAM and provide a larger community/campus partner 
resource fair, offer a film screening, provide promotional products, and enhance marketing 
initiatives through campus signage. The WGRC would like to consider additional campus partners 
to collaborate on programming for SAAM, including UH Wellness, Counseling and Psychological 
Services, Center for Fraternity and Sorority Life, UH Veteran’s Services, and UH Athletics.  
 
Through partnerships, the WGRC hopes to establish SAAM as a recognized event and time of year 
at UH, like the growth we have seen with The Red Zone programming. We hope that additional 
promotion of SAAM, made possible through funding, would also encourage additional 
community members to become trained COMPASS Sexual Misconduct Response Allies, and 
create a culture of support at UH that steps in to support and prevent sexual misconduct. 
 
SFAC One-Time Request 

Item Amount Requested 
Sexual Assault Awareness 
Month Programming 

$10,000 

6% Admin Fee $600 
TOTAL $10,600 

 
 

 

 


